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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 3:41 PM
To: tainnaverdega@gmail.com; clubhouseusamn@gmail.com
Cc: Adrian Neis; Sebastian Migdal; rajvmehta@gmail.com
Subject: 220 Robert St S

Hi Ms. Verdega, 
 
The LegislaƟve Hearing Officer has reviewed your appeal pending your hearing on March 12, 2024.  Ms. Moermond met 
with Raj Mehta, owner of the building following the City Council Public Hearing in which it denied his appeal.  Mr. Mehta 
agreed  in a meeƟng with Ms. Moermond aŌerwards that no space in the building shall be used for assembly purposes 
pending execuƟon of a nuisance abatement plan with the City.   This may be revisited during the course of your hearing, 
but shall not be use for assembly in the interim. 
 

Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


